
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net                        Sunday, July 26, 2020 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:00 AM— There will be NO Ladies’ class via ZOOM 

Worship Service 10:30 AM (also online through the church Facebook page) 

Worship in Song 

Hymn #26                                  “A Mighty Fortress Is Our God”                                                

Hymn #189                                              “Calvary Covers It All”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Chorus                                                                “Calvary’s Love”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Chorus                                                             “In Your Presence” 

 

Special Music                                                             Jaine Troxel 

       
Message                                                                          Paul Carpenter 

“Excelling in the Love of the Brethren”   

1 Thessalonians 4:9-12   

Announcements 

Missionaries of the Week: Don & Nancy Rempel 
* We’re enjoying a “staycation” right here in paradise, Kelowna. After a long time it is 

refreshing to kick back, read, enjoy the outdoors and just slow down. * Our son, Chris, 

is recovering from his 3rd wrist surgery to repair damage from a car accident. * Nancy 

is slowly getting the hang of ministering to Pakistani Muslim women with a team of 

women via a Facebook page. * God has led a local Christian Syrian refugee family, 

Bassam and wife, Georgi, into our lives with whom we can hopefully serve together.  

* We are revising our “Ministry Plan” next week and want God’s plan, not ours. * We 

would love to have believers from each of the Sikh, Hindu, Syrian and East Indian 

Muslim groups whom we can disciple to reach their own people. * Pray for our Indian 

disciples, Vishwas and Ramola & Preyar, that they will be bold and effective in the 

Indian community. * Pray for Bassam and Georgi, that we can effectively 

encourage/disciple them to reach out to the Syrian Muslim community. * Pray for 

Nancy as she plans the theme/approach for the next couple of months for reaching 

Pakistani Muslim women via her FB posts. * Pray as Don counsels and disciples Indian, 

Vishwas, to take over the teaching in our weekly Bible studies. Vishwas has already 

begun and is an excellent teacher. * Pray for our son, Chris, as his current job contract 

ends on August 21st and he must find another job before that. * Pray for our son, Curt, 

and Amelia as they plan to buy their first home in Lincoln as soon as they find the right 

one. * Finally, pray the U.S./Canada border will reopen ASAP so we can come down 

to visit again. 

 

 

 

 
 

 Evening Service  

 7:00 PM  
(ALSO ONLINE THROUGH FACEBOOK) 

 

 

Q&A 

Bible Study 

 
This week pray for FAITH EVANGELICAL BIBLE CHURCH in Winkler, MB, with Pastor 
Mike Comtois and his wife Renee. PRAISE the Lord for the many who desire to be 
members at Faith EBC and others at our Emmaus Bible Church ministry. PRAISE the 
Lord for the graduates who are seeking to honour the Lord with their lives. PRAY for 
ongoing joy and opportunities to share the Gospel with others. PRAISE God for some 
upcoming baptisms at Emmaus. 
 

There will be Q&A Bible Study on Wednesday, July 29, at 7:00 PM, in the church 

sanctuary and online via Facebook. The Bible Study on Daniel will be Thursday, July 

30, at 7:00 PM at church and on Facebook. 

 

Financial gifts can be placed in a basket on the table in the foyer or you can send your 

check to: Jansen Bible Church, c/o Daryl Drewes, PO Box 141, Jansen, NE 68377. We 

are also raising funds to substantially improve the deck at the parsonage. There is a 

basket on the table in the foyer.  

 

This coming Friday, July 31, about 6:00 PM, Mike, Jean, and Gabby Slocum will need 

help loading a U-Haul with the last of their household boxes for their move to 

Henderson. If you are available to help them load that evening, it would be much 

appreciated. Their address is 2620 Elk in Beatrice. 

 

On Sunday, August 16, Jordan and Trish Schlake will be speaking for both the morning 

and evening services.  

 

The Sunday School Picnic will be September 20 at Camp Jefferson. 

 

We are still in Phase 3 of the Directed Health Measures for our state through at least 

the end of August, so among other things that means we still need the 6 ft. social 

distance between families, children need to stay with their parents (families), don’t pass 

things to one another, and you can wear a mask if you choose; they are not mandatory. 

Please do not come to the services if you are sick in any way. 

 
Today’s Nursery Attendants: July 26 None 


